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7th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Instrumental Lessons – Autumn Term 
 
Instrumental lessons for the 2021-22 Autumn Term will start on Tuesday 28th September 2021.  Lessons are 
charged at £5 for a half-hour paired or group-of-three lesson, and a payment of £50 is requested up-front for 
a set of 10 lessons over one school term. 
 
Lessons available are Guitar, Bass Guitar, Piano and Drums, taught by Mr Yau on Tuesdays during the school 
day.  To ensure students do not miss the same lesson each week, they will be on a rotation; a new timetable 
will be put up each week on the music noticeboard and it is the student’s responsibility to check it at the 
beginning of the week. No refunds can be given for missed lessons due to failure to check the timetable. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to the music department by Tuesday 21st September 2021. Payment must 
also be made via ParentPay by this date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Turner 
Head of Music 
 

 
Reply Slip 

 
Please return by Tuesday 21st September 2021 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ Form ________ to have instrumental 
lessons starting on Tuesday 28th September.  Please indicate which instrument: _______________________ 
 
Payment of £50 has been made via ParentPay                       (please tick) 
 
Print Name _____________________ Signature ___________________Date_________ 
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